
    

    

 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 

 

TO: ALL PROSPECTIVE BIDDERS 

 

This Notice of Cancellation is issued for the “Procurement of Laboratory Supplies to be 

used for Water Bacteriology Laboratory” under Bid No. B20244373 and PhilGEPS 

Reference No. 11233867 published on September 11, 2024. In a letter dated September 

6, 2024, the requisitioning office, Provincial Health Office, requested the Bids and Awards 

Committee for the cancellation of the said bid opportunity due to discrepancy in item 

no. 3. The said request was granted by the Committee during the meeting on September 

12, 2024. 

 

For guidance and information of all concerned. 

Issued this 13th day of September, 2024. 

 

 

ENGR. JOSIE JEAN R. RABANOZ, MPA, EnP 

Provincial Administrator 

BAC Chairperson 


